

Caistor Grammar School

A Selective Academy Church Street Caistor Lincolnshire LN7 6QJ Tel. 01472 851250

enquiries@caistorgrammar.com Headteacher: Mrs Shona Buck B.Ed

September 2023

Dear Student,

SIXTH FORM CAR PARKING

Sixth Form students who wish to travel to school by car <u>must</u> register their details below and return the form by email to <u>sharon.ferguson@caistorgrammar.com</u>

Schools are busy places, particularly at the times when people arrive in the morning and leave in the evening. As such, we hope students will take particular care when driving near the School at these times. Please note that there are double yellow lines near to the entrance of the School and that using Bank Lane is a particular concern since the road is so narrow.

We would appreciate students therefore parking well away from the School and we are grateful to the Town Council for enabling our students to use the Town Council's Sports car park on North Kelsey Road.

We would appreciate students avoiding Bank Lane particularly at times when our students on foot might be using it.

Please note also that we expect students to park their car safely when they arrive and not to use it again until they leave School at the end of the day. Cars are not to be driven during private study lessons or at lunchtime except in exceptional circumstances.

Yours sincerely

Head of Sixth Form

Name of Student
Form
Make of Car
Colour
Car Registration Number
Number of days per week it is estimated that the car will be used